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Under the Stars with
MELE & HULA at Lanikuhonua

Imagine a balmy Saturday
evening enjoying a celebration
of Mele & Hula at Lanikuhonua

on the lawn of this spectacular
beachfront property. For the fifth
year, the summer concert series
will present some of Hawai‘i’s
best-known artists of Hawaiian
music and dance. They’ll serenade
and entertain you under the stars
on Saturday, August 1, 2015,
starting at 5 p.m. (gates open
at 4 p.m.).

This year’s concert, which
is brought to you by the James
and Abigail Campbell Family
Foundation and the Lanikuhonua
Cultural Institute, is headlining
the award-winning Hawaiian
music group, Maunalua; noted
music and hula master, Kimo
Keaulana; and well-known
falsetto singer Pomaika‘i Keawe
Lyman, with Keao Costa and
Po‘okela Wood.

The concert will also showcase
Kumu Sonny Ching’s Hälau Nä
Mamo O Pu‘uanahulu, Kumu
Ka‘ilihiwa Vaughan’s Hälau Hula
Ka Lehua Tuahine, Kumu Olana
Ai and Kumu Shelsea Apana’s
Hälau Hula Olana, and Kumu

Maelia Lobenstein Carter’s
Hälau Ka Pä Hula O Kauanoe
O Wa‘ahila.

Tickets are available at Tix.com
(Keyword: Lanikuhonua) for $20.
Or for $25 at the door. Keiki six
years and under are free. Food
and beverages (including beer
and wine) will be available for
purchase. Please note that no
outside food, drinks or high back
chairs will be allowed.

Mele & Hula has become
a popular event, drawing an
average of 400 concertgoers
per concert since it began.
Past concerts have featured such
headliners as Amy Hanaiali‘i,
Ledward Ka‘apana, Raiatea
Helm, and Kapena. Kimo
Keaulana has been a returning
artist for four out of the five
Mele & Hula concerts.

The concert is a benefit
for the Lanikuhonua Cultural
Institute, which is dedicated
to preserving, displaying
and promoting the cultural
customs of ancient Hawai‘i.
For more information about
the concert, please call
808-674-3167.
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Kapolei Properties LLC is an affiliate of the James Campbell Company
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